
Dear parents/guardians, 

 

Greetings from Mesa Ridge High School!  I hope this finds you healthy, safe, and doing well. 

 

In an attempt to keep parents and students informed of the latest developments regarding 

graduation for our wonderful class of 2020, we have submitted a plan to the El Paso County 

Health Department for a voluntary in-person graduation ceremony.  We are awaiting final 

approval from the state for this request.  Our newly requested date for a voluntary in-person 

graduation ceremony is Thursday, June 11, 2020, at 11:00 am at Mesa Ridge High School 

football field. The ceremony will follow the guideline set forth by the El Paso County Health 

Department. 

 

We will keep you informed as we hear more information.   

 

Thanks, and Go GRIZZLY NATION! 

 

Scott A. Sage 

Principal 


